
 

Return of Hobie 16 Gold Fleet sails 

INSTRUCTION 
 

On Friday 21 JUL 2023 after the last Hobie 16 Gold 

Fleet race, when you come back onshore, please 

keep up the mainsail and the jib. This until the sails 

have been controlled by a representative from SLS 

Hobie Cat Europe.  

 

After that, remove battens from mainsail and jib and 

tape them all together. Sails including the bag must be 

folded nicely and packed back into the delivery box. 

 

19 JUL 2023  

Maxime/SLS Hobie Cat Europe   


